
KLIL ESTHERVILLE BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

KOVERING THE LAND OF IOWA LAKES 

November 28, 1952 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
A.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Penna 

Dear Kermit: 

STUDIOS: ESTHERVILLE 
SPIRIT LAKE 
JACKSON 

jr- L sJ 

Your D -X report of our initial test broadcast was 
received and very sincerely appreciated. The portion 
of the program you listed in your letter is correct. 

I was particularly interested in your detailed report 
of our signal strength, as well as the comment on the 
excellence of our tonal quality. Those are the kind 
of words a chief eingineer likes to hear. Especially 
when it is the first station he has assembled and that 
is my case with K L I L. 

Once again, thanks for your report and best wishes 
for continued success in your D -Xing hobby. 

Ver sincerely yours 

AU>J4942 
ene G. Randolph 

Chief Engineer 
KLIL 


